
 

 
 

 
 

Outlaw Lacrosse Committee Meeting 
 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 
Zoom  
6pm-8 

 
Minutes:   
In attendance: Meghan Flaherty (Stand in Chair and Secretary), Paul Patton (HS Boys 
coach), Lee Kissinger (Treasurer), Peggy Houge (Stand in HS girls coach), Ken Merrill 
(boys youth), Jennifer Holland (SPRD Rep). 
 

1) New regulations for play with COVID 
a. Due to Spring sports cancellation, this school year sports season for LAX will 

be split into a practice season A (9/15-10/12) and a Competition Season B in 
the spring. Practices cannot be more then 2 hours and have to follow all 
COVID 19 protocol as outlined by the OHA. 

b. Schools are not charging a fee for Season A sports participation so lets align 
with them. 

2) Update job for HS Coach if needed 
a. Still seeking HS Girls coach. Possible student home from college? 
b. Darren root will volunteer to coach Practice Season A 

3) HS Coach pay 
a. Coaches were paid at %50 for spring season as it was cut short. 
b. Coaches will be paid based on the length of the season, at the end of the 

season which also aligns with school sports. Paul will coach boys HS, Darren 
Root is volunteering to coach the Season A for Girls HS. Actively seeking HS 
Girls Coach. Coaches in spring were paid %50 due to shortened season. 

c. While we want to align with the schools, remember they have a lot of assets 
we do not like collective bargaining power for coaches. We are still a separate 
entity. 

 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings / Special Events: 
 
Next Committee meeting October 8, 2020 
 


